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From: Simon, Graham A (DFW) [mailto:Graham.Simon@dfw.wa.gov] 
Sent: Saturday, March 07, 2015 8:09 AM
To: Osborn, Jeff
Subject: Fwd: 2015 LCAWP draft
 
Fyi looks like USFS is good to go.....

Graham Simon
WDFW Habitat Biologist
509.662.0503
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Willard, Paul -FS" <pwillard@fs.fed.us>
Date: March 6, 2015 at 2:43:08 PM PST
To: "Simon, Graham A (DFW)" <Graham.Simon@dfw.wa.gov>
Cc: "Grover-Wier, Kari -FS" <kgroverwier@fs.fed.us>
Subject: RE: 2015 LCAWP draft

Graham,
 
I reviewed the FS info and from my perspective it looks good. Hopefully we’ll have a
new fish bio on in the near future.
 

Paul Willard 
Recreation, Special Uses, Lands, Roads
Forest Service
Okanogan-Wenatchee National Forest, Chelan
Ranger District
p: 509-682-4960 
c: 509-699-9690 
pwillard@fs.fed.us
428 West Woodin Avenue 
Chelan, WA 98816
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people
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From: Simon, Graham A (DFW) [mailto:Graham.Simon@dfw.wa.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 2:46 PM
To: Maitland, Travis W (DFW); hugh_anthony@nps.gov; Grover-Wier, Kari -FS; Willard,
Paul -FS; Glesne Reed (reed_glesne@nps.gov)
Cc: jeff.osborn@chelanpud.org
Subject: 2015 LCAWP draft
 
WDFW, NPS and USFS Staff – Sending out my final draft to each of  you
wanting to make sure I captured your edits before sending this out to the entire
LCFF distribution list.  Can you take a quick look and me know if you need
changes.  Once review is completed the PUD will send it out the larger forum
LCFF distribution list and ultimately be the last set of eyes on this before its
finalized.
 
Travis – No need to reply just come chat with me if I missed anything and we
can capture your edits.
 
Jeff – I know we spoke briefly about sending this out so I hope you did not mean
to the entire LCFF list. Either way we can get this completed over the next week
or so when you get back from leave.
 
Call with questions
 
Graham
509-662-0503
 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for
the intended recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use
or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the
violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.
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